
 
 
9 January 2023 
Important Notice 
 

livi: System Maintenance – livi Mastercard® 
 
livi Mastercard (including livi Debit Mastercard and livi PayLater Mastercard) is 
scheduled for a system maintenance on 13 January 2023 (Friday) from 05:00 to 06:00 
HKT. Our Mastercard-related services will not be available during this period, including: 
 

§ Card transactions 
§ E-wallet provisioning 
§ Card activation or termination 

 
The resumption of services may vary, subject to the maintenance progress. Thank you 
for your understanding. 
 

For enquiries, contact us via liviCare Live Chat, call us at (852) 2929 2998, or email us 
at livicare@livibank.com. 
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